
Public Notice
NOTICE OF SECOND PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE

Improvements to Sandalwood Parkway
From McLaughlin Road to Heart Lake Road
Class Environmental Assessment Study

The Study
The City of Brampton is carrying out a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) study to identify
transportation improvements to Sandalwood Parkway from McLaughlin Road to Heart Lake Road (see
map). In order to best address operational deficiencies and the need for additional east-west capacity in
the area as a result of future growth, various alternative solutions were identified.

The Process
The EA study is being conducted in
keepingwiththeOntarioEnvironmental
Assessment Act, and will follow the
Municipal Class EA (Schedule C)
process. Input from the public and
agencies is an important part of the
EA study. The first PIC was held on
Nov. 02, 2017 to review the need
and justification for improvements to
Sandalwood Parkway, the problems
and opportunities, existing conditions
and alternative solutions. Thereafter,
the preferred alternative solution was
determined taking into consideration
the problems being addressed,
environmental effects, and comments
received from regulatory agencies
and the Public. The preferred alternative solution included improvements of active transportation, transit,
traffic demand management and road network including intersection improvements and widening from 4
to 6 lanes.

A second PIC has been arranged to review the preliminary preferred design and to receive public comments.
Following the second PIC, the preliminary preferred design will be reviewed and confirmed taking into
consideration the comments received.

The second PIC has been arranged as follows:

Date and Time: Thursday June 21, 2018- 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. (Drop-in-Centre Format)
Location: Jim Archdekin Recreational Centre, 292 Conestoga Drive, Brampton, ON L6Z 3M1

Comments Invited
If you cannot attend and would like to provide comments, please forward them by July 5, 2018 to the City of
Brampton or the Consultant Project Manager at the addresses below. Following the PIC, the study findings
will be reviewed in light of comments received and the preferred design for Sandalwood Parkway will be
confirmed.

To learn more, visit the project website at www.brampton.ca/EnvironmentalAssessments. If you have any
questions or comments regarding the study, or wish to be added to the study mailing list, please contact
either of the following project team members:

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.
With the exception of personal information, all comments will become
part of the public record.

This notice first issued on June 07, 2018.

Ghaz Mohammad, M. Eng., P. Eng., PMP
Project Engineer, Infrastructure Planning
Public Works & Engineering
WPOC, 1975 Williams Parkway
Brampton, Ontario L6S 6E5
T: 905-874-2500
F: 905-874-2505
Email: ghazanfar.mohammad@brampton.ca

Peter Cholewa, P. Eng.
Consultant Project Manager
AECOM Canada Ltd.
105 Commerce Valley Drive West, 6th Floor
Markham, Ontario L3T 7W3
T: 905-747-7436
F: 905-886-9494
Email: peter.cholewa@aecom.com


